From: Charles atford |

Sent: 18 January 2019 12:46
To: Planning
Subject: Your Ref: 2019 0111/T Notification of intended tree works at 35A Buckland Crescent NW3
5DJ

Dear Sirs
| refer to your letter of 10 January 2019

In the past | have corresponded with you under your reference Icase 9495620. In
that correspondence | advised you that

| considered that the trees had become a significant danger to near properties and
people in the vicinity. They represent a clear and present danger. The views
expressed by me remain and to the extent that the proposed remedial work helps to
alleviate this danger | fully support this application.

Please note that the Notice of Liability previously served by me upon The Camden
and certain of it's employees remains not withstanding this proposed works which |
believe are not adequate to remedy the dangers which | have identified.

Yours faithfully,

Charles K Walford




